
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 9, 2019 
 
The Keota City Council met on May 9, 2019, at the Keota City Hall.  The meeting was called to order at 12:05 p.m. by Mayor 
Pro-Tem Keith Conrad. 
 
Council Members answering roll call were: Scott Westendorf, Keith Conrad, Rod Hill, and Mike Bender arrived at 12:08. 
Matt Greiner and Anthony Cansler were absent. City Employees present were Kevin Slaubaugh and Tomisha Hammes.  
 
Motion was made by Scott Westendorf to approve Resolution 2019-15: Approving Keota City Attorney. Rod Hill seconded 
the motion. Roll Call Vote: Ayes – Scott Westendorf, Keith Conrad, Rod Hill; Nays – None; Absent – Mike Bender and Matt 
Greiner. Motion passed with a majority vote.  
 
Clerk/Council/Mayor Comments: Kevin Slaubaugh stated that the Ball Association was requesting a light be installed by the 
concession stand at Wilson Park. The Council requested it be put on the agenda for the next meeting for the whole council 
to discuss. Slaubaugh also had a resident request permission to dig their own well on their property in town. The Council 
stated that it needed to be discussed at the next meeting and that they wanted input from the DNR as well. There was a 
complaint about the church bells ringing. A councilman will go and talk to Father Charles at the church.  
 
Motion was made by Rod Hill to adjourn at 12:25 p.m. Scott Westendorf seconded the motion. Motion passed with a majority 
vote. The Keota City Council will meet on May 20 at 7:00 p.m. with work session starting at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
________________________________________ 
MAYOR ANTHONY CANSLER 
 
ATTEST:  
 
________________________________________ 
 CITY CLERK TOMISHA HAMMES 
 
*These are not official minutes. These minutes will be approve at the next council meeting. All documents mentioned in 
these minutes can be viewed during business hours at the Keota City Hall. 
 


